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For a number of years members of Our Lady of Mercy Knight of Columbus have supported the boro's memorial in honor of the seven residents that died at the hands of the Jihadist terrorists. This year knight Vincent Lemba again decorated the church lawn on Pascack Road with dozens of American flags, as had also been done prior to Memorial Day. This time the flags remained in place a few days after Patriot Day. The iconic cross that bears the date was also displayed. Reverend Vincent D'Agostino, pastor, noted that on September 11th between 1:00 and 5:00 PM a period of silent adoration was held in the chapel. Some of those men who lost their lives that day during the attack on the World Trade Center were parishioners.


